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Secretary DoNER calls on the Governor  

The Secretary, Ministry of Development of North Eastern Region (DoNER), Govt. of 

India, Shri Naveen Verma called on the Governor of Arunachal Pradesh  

Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd.) at Raj Bhavan, Itanagar on 5th March 2018. They 

discussed on various projects of DoNER Ministry in the State of Arunachal Pradesh. 

The Governor emphasised that roads and air connectivity projects must be promoted 

by the Ministry of DoNER on priority basis for the State. He also emphasised on 

expediting the development projects under DoNER and NEC in Arunachal Pradesh. 
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